
 

Colleges Visits  

This term we have had visits from: 

 Newcastle College 

 Tyne Met College 

 Gateshead College 

 Kirkley Hall (Northumberland 

College)  

They each have been talking to our 

KS4 & 5 students about the courses 

they offer and how students can 

access the courses. 

Careers Update  

September 2018  

STEM Day  

Science, Technology, Engineering and Maths 
 
In June we had Forensic Minds into school to carry out a CSI investigation day. This 
included looking at different types of fingerprints, lifting fingerprints from a crime scene, 
working out and solving the ‘Dastardly Crime’. From all the feed back we received from the 
students and staff that took part they all had an informative and fun time. Dane Ivory who 
ran the course, emailed me to say; 

‘”Your students are amazing and I was super impressed with the way they handled the day. 
I was aware how very much out of their comfort zones they will have been. They behave so 
well and were a real credit to you and the other staff members.’’ 

Independent Career Advisor  

Anne Clarke has spent time with all our KS4 & 5 students talking to them about their 

futures and has spent time ‘Getting to Know’ our KS3 learners. This will support us all 

in planning for their futures.  

We are looking forward to many more exciting and informative sessions for all our    

students from September onwards.  


